Construction, Inc.

November 2, 2011

Steve Hafer

VLK Architects, Inc.

2821 West 7" Street, Suite 300
Fort Worth, Texas 76107

RE: Ryan High School
Track & Field Replacement
Price Estimate Confirmation

Steve,

Hellas Construction, Inc. is providing this letter to confirm our latest price
breakdown submitted Tuesday, November 1, 2011, based upon scope provided
within drawings and project manual dated October 20, 2011. All pricing has been
estimated, reviewed and awaiting final approval process for construction to
begin.

Also, it was requested from us to provide additional savings in the event the City
of Denton allows dump access at their landfill site within 1 %2 miles of the project
site for $30/per truck load. Should written permission be granted, an additional
$9,400.00 in savings can be realized.

Please let us know if there is anything else you may require.

st regards,
TOWGM
Chief Estimator L

Cec. Job File

12710 Research Boulevard
Suite 240
Austin, Texas 78759

Phone (512) 250-2910
Fax (512) 250-1960

info@hellasconstruction.com
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